
 May Half Term 

Enjoy the May Half Term Holiday 

next week.  We are looking forward 

to seeing the children again on 

Monday 5th June for the 2nd half 

of the summer term. 
 

Clothing and Footwear 
With the weather warming up, it is 

a good time to remind parents,   

carers and children of the school 

guidance on clothing and footwear. 
 

Children are expected to come to 

school in sensible clothing and    

footwear.  
 

Footwear: 

Shoes with high heels or 

shoes with thin straps are 

not suitable for running around at 

lunchtimes.  (Shoes which are too 

open also give little protection to 

feet, especially when worn without 

socks.) 
 

Clothing: 

Please ensure that clothing 

provides enough protection 

for the range of activities that will 

be part of classroom learning and 

outside   playtimes. 
 

Clothing should cover shoulders, 

tummies and the tops of legs in   

order to give children some            

protection in the sun and in case of 

spills or items  dropping into laps.  
 

Children are not allowed to wear 

football strips to school other than 

for P.E.  

Sports Day—16th June 
Please make sure you have made a 

note in your diary for sports day. 

KS1 events will start at about 

9.30am and should finish at  about 

11.00am.  KS2 events will run between 

10.00am and midday. 

In the event of wet weather, we will 

try again on the 23rd of June. 

Summer Fair 
The Summer Fair will take place on 

Friday 7th July from 3.15-4.45pm. 

There will be refreshments, fun and 

games, displays and entertainment.  

Don’t forget to buy your raffle 

tickets which will go on sale soon    

after the half-term break. 
 

Arbury Carnival 
Arbury Carnival celebrates its 40th 

year on Saturday 10th June.  We will 

be joining the procession, with our 

special theme of Star Wars (also 

celebrating its 40th year this year)! 

Dress as Storm Troopers, Ewoks, 

Rebels… bring along your light      

sabres and get ready for an epic 

day!  School will even provide      

kazoos for you to sing along to the 

‘Star Wars’ theme tune as you take 

part in the procession!  (Come along 

and practice your kazoo skills on 

Friday 9th June from 3.15pm until 

4pm in the Expressive Arts hall!) 

Meeting place on 10th June:    

Nuns Way Recreational Ground 

Time: 11.30am  

(Procession starts at 12.00) 
 

May the force be with you….. 

Headteacher: Mr Ben Tull 
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Diary Dates  
 29th May - 2nd June -  

Half Term 

 5th June -                     

Children return to school 

 7th June -                        

Y3 Trip to Fag Fen 

 9th June -  Reception Trip 

to Linton Zoo 

 9th June - Seaside Lunch 

 10th June -                    

Arbury Carnival 

 13th June -                      

Y4 Trip to Wicken Fen 

 16th June - Sports Day 

 21st June -                    

Class Photographs 

 28th June -                   

Open Classrooms 

 4th July - Y2 Trip to     

Hunstanton Sea Life Centre 

 6th July - Y1 Trip to         

Wimpole Farm 

 7th July - Friends of         

Arbury Summer Fair 

 7th July - End of year         

reports sent home 

 14th July -                          

End of Term Lunch 

 18th and 19th July @ 7pm - 

Y5/6 Production 

 20th July -                               

Y6 Leaver’s Evening 

 21st July -                        

Last Day of Term 

 4th and 5th September - 

Staff Training Days 

 6th September - Autumn 

Term Starts for Children 


